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This is an opportunity for parents and community 
members to attend an informative evening with 
Greg Gebhart from the Office of the Children’s 
eSafety Commissioner. Greg will facilitate discussions 
about the Office’s power to remove serious 
cyberbullying material, current technology trends, 
and advice on how to support safe and enjoyable 
online experiences.

Hosted by Glen Eira City Council Youth Services, 
you will learn about:
•	 Key cybersafety issues, including cyberbullying, 

unwanted contact, digital reputation and sexting. 
•	 The cultural context of social media and 

technology use by young people.
•	 Practical strategies to safeguard and minimise risk 

with online interactions to support conversations 
and safety measures with young people.

•	 Useful links to Office eSafety resources.

The Office of the Children’s eSafety Commissioner 
is the leading agency in online safety. The agency is 
committed to not only helping young people have 
safe and positive experiences online, but encouraging 
behavioural change, where a generation of Australian 
children act responsibly — just as they would offline. 

This is a free event. Bookings are required as seats 
are limited. To book, contact Youth Services on 
9524 3676.

Thursday 6 October 
7pm–8.30pm

Glen Eira Town Hall — Theatrette
Corner Glen Eira and Hawthorn Roads 

Caulfield

If event reaches capacity, priority will be given to 
Glen Eira residents when taking names for the 
waiting list.
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